
All Saints Notices 16th October 2016 
 
Dear All please find below the Parish notices for this week, Benefice notices will 
follow when received. 
  
Sunday, October 16th, 9.30 Family Communion .Eileen and Annette are sides, Hilary 
is assisting and Nick is giving the intercessions. Hilary and Michelle are giving the 
readings. Coffee will be provided by Eileen 

  
Sunday, 30th October at 3.00p.m. at St. Michaels and All Angels, Lyndhurst. 
A Service Remembering Those Who Have Died 

Everybody from all our three parishes is very welcome at the service and if you have 
a loved one who you would like remembered at this service please let us know. 
023 8028 2154 / 3175 

  
NEWS 

Home Group is on Thursday evenings at 7.30 pm.  
We are following a course on the connections between personal prayer and church 
worship, called "Together and Alone."   Do come and find out more. 
  
  
CHARITY GIVING   
During September and October we are supporting Tear Fund.  After services you 
can make your donations using the  special collection dish, which will be either at the 
church door or on the Compton area. More information about the charity is available 
in church.  
We are now collecting afresh for the New Forest Basics Bank after our last very 
successful collection, which was greatly appreciated by the recipients.  The aim is to 
provide support and help to individuals and families in need. There is a collecting box 
in church, You are welcome to bring donations of  non perishable food and hygiene 
items whenever the church is open.  
Elizabeth Randall (02380 811115) 
Isabel  Yeo (02380 282724) 
Churchwardens,  All Saints' Church, Minstead 

 
 
 

  

 


